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Senator Mayer Explains the Missouri  
Budget in Video News Release 

 
JEFFERSON CITY – Missouri Sen. Rob Mayer (R-Dexter) has added a video to his 

website that explains the Missouri Senate’s recent budget decisions. 

The senator’s new multimedia link features audio and video (both streaming and 

broadcast quality — when available) of Sen. Mayer addressing issues that are important to 

him and the citizens of the 25th Senatorial District. 

The new video clip features Sen. Mayer discussing the $453 million dollars in state 

budget cuts and why those decisions were made. As chairman of the Senate Appropriations 

Committee, Sen. Mayer guided the Senate efforts to balance the state budget, which goes to 

conference committee with the House in the coming days. 

Senator Mayer will continue to add audio and video clips during the 2010 legislative 

session. To view Sen. Mayer’s multimedia page, visit: 

http://www.senate.mo.gov/multimedia/Mayer/Multimedia.htm 
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